15/09/20 Virtual NCKC Committee Meeting

Present: Phil, Gerald, Fiona, Bayley, Abi, Lizzie, Rob, Marion

Apologies: Joe, Matt

Approval Of Minutes:
Fiona said all the minutes are now on Google Docs.

Rob said that we still have not had an answer re training. A response is expected from the EKA in about 2 weeks.

Marion said a draft newsletter has been distributed to committee members for agreement.

Minutes were agreed.

Training:
Phil said that we could book Hall 5 and Hall 2 at UEA for training on a Sunday.

There was then discussion around training and when, where and what time it would go ahead.

ACTION - Phil to make a provisional booking at the Sportspark on Sundays starting in October.
Juniors 3:40pm – 4:40pm Seniors 4:40pm and to finish before 7pm .

Rob said that the equipment will need to be cleaned at the start, in the middle and at the end of each training session.

There were then discussions around the kinds of cleaning equipment that will be required. Rob said we would need a non-playing Covid supervisor.

The earliest training will be able to start is 4th October.

Return to Play:
All committee members are required to read through the documents supplied and let Phil know by the end of the week if there is anything that we do not agree with.

Strategy:
By the next meeting committee members need to decide which actions we can complete and to think about people within the club who can be asked to take on these roles e.g. Safeguarding Officer.

There was then a discussion about the strategy document.

Marion said that she has started looking at other equality and diversity documents that are used by other clubs/institutions.

Next Meeting – Tues 29th September at 8pm

AGM - 8th October from 8pm until 9:30

